

PRACTICE TEST 3

PART ONE: PHONOLOGY

Circle the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the other in each group.

- | | | | |
|-----------------------|---------------------|----------------------|---------------------|
| 1. A. tid <u>ies</u> | B. miss <u>es</u> | C. wash <u>es</u> | D. teach <u>es</u> |
| 2. A. dancer <u>e</u> | B. sing <u>e</u> r | C. pers <u>o</u> nal | D. charg <u>e</u> r |
| 3. A. fridg <u>e</u> | B. littl <u>e</u> | C. plast <u>i</u> c | D. routin <u>e</u> |
| 4. A. end <u>e</u> d | B. watch <u>e</u> d | C. start <u>e</u> d | D. wait <u>e</u> d |

PART TWO: VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR

I. Circle the correct word or phrase from A, B, C or D to complete each of the sentences.

1. A: "I can't come out. I've got lots of homework." B: " _____ you!"
A. Poor B. Good C. Wrong D. Lost of
2. I'm a big fan _____ skateboarding.
A. on B. of C. in D. at
3. My sister _____ home late last night.
A. comes B. come C. was come D. came
4. _____ you at Donna's party last Friday?
A. Are B. Is C. Was D. Were
5. At school we run round the football _____ at the beginning of every sports lesson.
A. court B. field C. pitches D. track
6. Are there _____ pictures in your bedroom, David?
A. some B. three C. any D. the
7. " _____ does Lam go to school?" - By school bus.
A. How B. Why C. What D. By what
8. Max _____ three goals for my team and he made it a hat trick.
A. scores B. scored C. played D. plays

II. Fill in the blank in the sentence with the correct form or tense of the verb in the brackets.

1. My brother (can) _____ speak Italian very well when we lived in Italy but he can't now.
2. I (play) _____ tennis yesterday.
3. He (not hang out) _____ with his friends this morning.
4. _____ You (jog) _____ along the road three weeks ago?

PART THREE : READING

I. Read the following passage and circle letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct word that best completes each blank.

Hello! I'm Kate. I want to talk about my mobile phone. I got it from my parents for my birthday two years (1) _____. I like it very much and I think it's sometimes good to have it in my bag.

I always keep it in my bag or my pocket so my parents and my friends can (2) _____ me. It's got a calculator in it so sometimes I use it at school. It's also a kind of information file. I can use my mobile phone to connect to the Internet and look through the news or read email on my computer. Isn't it fantastic?

Sometimes people are not keen (3) _____ mobile phone. They're a real problem because they always ring at wrong moments. I'm not crazy about my mobile phone (4) _____. I feel safe when I have it with me.

- | | | | |
|-------------|-----------|------------|----------|
| 1. A. ago | B. before | C. then | D. after |
| 2. A. visit | B. call | C. help | D. do |
| 3. A. in | B. at | C. to | D. on |
| 4. A. but | B. and | C. because | D. so |

II. Read the passage below and answer the questions.

Hi, my name is Darwin Watterson, I'm ten years old and I live in Elmore. I go to school from Monday to Friday but when I'm not at school, I practice sports. My favorite sports are extreme sports, especially water sports. I practice white-water rafting, kayaking and canyoning.

I always go kayaking on Monday and on Wednesday. When I finish school and after I finish my homework. I take my kayak and I go to the beach with my friend Tobias. On Tuesday and on Thursday, I go white-water rafting. You need a group to do white-water rafting, it is difficult but it is really exciting. I go canyoning on Friday afternoon. Canyoning is my favorite sport: You have to go down a river canyon using your hands, legs and some ropes. You need some special equipment to practice canyoning: you need a helmet to protect your head, a wetsuit not to feel cold, ropes and harness to go down the canyon.

Finally, I take a rest on the weekend to play some videogames with my brother, Gumball. He doesn't like practicing sports.

Vocabulary : 1.white- water rafting: chèo thuyền vượt thác

2. go kayaking: chèo thuyền kayak

3. canyoning: leo thác

1. How many days Darwin go to school?

→ _____

2. What is his favourite sports?

→ _____

3. Who practices kayaking with Darwin?

→ _____

4. When does he play videogames with his brother?

→ _____

PART FOUR: WRITING

I. Rewrite each of the sentences below in such a way that its meaning is similar to that of the original one, using the word given in brackets.

1. It's 8:30 am now. I arrived at school at 6:30 am. (2 hours ago)

→ I _____

2. How did they get through the traffic jam this morning?(In what)

→ In what _____

3. We didn't have a telephone in the living room 20 years ago. (wasn't)

→ There _____

4. Huong studied online last week because of COVID 19. (learnt)

→ Because of COVID 19, _____

II. Complete sentences use the given words

1. Jack / to /go/ last year/ the USA on holiday.

→ _____

2. I/ really / water sports/ am/ into.

→ _____

3. years / to/ we / this / town / move / five / ago .

→ _____

4. Dad /a/ real / fanatic/sports/ is .

→ _____

THE END